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Last fall, the University of Missouri Center for the Study of
Dispute Resolution convened an international symposium
entitled “Judicial Education and the Art of Judging: From Myth
to Methodology.” Panelists included judges, academics and
judicial education experts from the United States, Canada and
Australia.
The symposium arose out of the recognition that although there
is a large and ever-increasing body of literature on matters
relating to judicial appointments, judicial independence,
judicial policy making and the like, there is an extremely
limited amount of information on how someone learns to be a
judge. The conventional wisdom in the common law world holds
that judges arrive on the bench already equipped with all the
skills necessary to manage a courtroom and dispense justice
fully, fairly and rapidly. However, many judges have written
about the difficulties they have had adjusting to the demands
of the bench, and social scientists have identified a
demonstrable link between judicial education and judicial
performance. As a result, it is vitally important to identify
and improve on best practices in judicial education.
The symposium sought to improve the understanding of judicial
education by considering three related issue: (1) what it
means to be a judge and what it is about judging that is
different than other sorts of decision-making; (2) what the
goal of judicial education is or should be; and (3) how judges
can and should be educated. While most of the discussion took
place within the context of common law legal systems, much of

the material is of equal relevance to civil law systems.
Articles from this symposium are freely available here. The
table of contents shows below.
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